
AWANA
We are gearing up for a great year of AWANA (Approved 

Workers Are Not Ashamed)! AWANA is a discipleship program 

for kids ages 3 (by Sept 1) through 6th grade. Kids get to learn 

the Bible, play amazingly awesome games, experience fantastic 

worship, and enjoy time with friends. 

Register online at cccrochester.org 
Kids must be 3 years old by Sept 1 up to fall 6th graders.
Cost is $45 per child.  If you are in need of a scholarship,
contact Shala, spaske@cccrochester.org or call 507.282.5569.
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Lemonade Wars ‘17
The kids at CCC have been working hard this summer 
putting their creative skills to use to earn money to 
support two orphans, Vanne & Sreymum, in Cambodia. 
Our kids raised...

$3,219.50
Kids, we are so proud of your efforts! You are making a 
HUGE and LASTING impact for the kingdom of God!

Operations
Christmas Child
MISSION: To demonstrate God’s love in a tangible way to needy 
children around the world, and together with  local churches 
worldwide, to share the Good News of Jesus Christ.  

MAKE IT A FAMILY SERVICE PROJECT!
Get your neighbors, friends, and relatives involved filling shoeboxes 
with small gifts that make a big impact. Help us reach our goal of 
collecting 1,000 boxes!

Collection starts
Oct. 21 - Nov. 19

Parents - want to 
make a difference in 

kids’ lives?
Come volunteer with us!

Cool superhero outfit 
included. Contact Jeremy at 

jbalster@cccrochester.org.

That’s $1,181.46
more than last year!
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Changes you need
to know about!
Starting the weekend of September 9th  and 10th, we will be switching to a 
new database and check-in system. Please read the following so that you can 
be well-informed of the new processes, making it easier for your family as we 
make this change.

Check-in:
There are two options to check in your child: you can either use your 10-digit 
phone number or request a key tag that can be scanned at any station. Once you 
see your family’s name on the screen, use the touch screen to check-in your child. 
Your child’s(rens) nametag and receipts will then print. 

Pick-up: 
The security pick-up tags will be alpha numerical. In Elementary, we ask that hold 
the security tag up to your child’s nametag so that we can match them quickly. In 
Early Childhood, please hand us your tag and tell us the child’s name and room. 
YOU MUST HAVE A SECURITY RECEIPT TO PICK UP YOUR CHILD. If you cannot 
find yours, we will ask you to go to the kidcity desk to get one reprinted.

Paging you in the Auditorium:
We are trying a new texting feature to reach you if your child needs you while 
you are in the auditorium. Please make sure your phone is near you and that it is 
on silent so that it does not disrupt others. If we are unable to reach you, we will 
default to putting the last four digits of your phone number up on the paging 
system in the auditorium. 

Volunteers 
needed!

Bible, worship, games, and fun! 
Kidcity is a blast and we want 

you to be a part of it! Email Shala
at spaske@cccrochester.org

to start serving today. 

Current volunteers:
If we need additional help
during weekend services,

111 (early childhood) or
555 (elementary)

will appear on the black
boxes in the auditorium.

Come running! We need you! 

SEPTEMBER:
6 // AWANA Parent Orientation
13 // AWANA Leader Training
20 // AWANA Kickoff
23 // KICS Training, 4:30-5:15pm

OCTOBER + NOVEMBER:
OCT 13 // Glow Party (4TH & 5TH GRADERS)

OCT 14+15 // Baptism Weekend
NOV 11+12 // Child Dedication

Save 
the 
Date!

Thank you
YOUR KIDCITY TEAM


